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Rivera, Maribel

From: corphelp

Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2011 3:48 PM

To: ‘Juan Bautista

Cc: CorpAddressChange

Subject: RE: Royal Pharmacy and Disocunt, Inc. - Doc # P10000103197

Thank you for your email.
The attached email has been forwarded to the proper section for update.

Rob
Internet Access
Division of Corporations

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the guality of service you received from our
staff. The Florida Department of State values your feedback as a customer. Kurt Browning,
Florida Secretary of State, is committed to continucusly assessing and improving the level
and quality of services provided to you. Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer
Satisfaction Survey." Thank you in advance for your participation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey:
http://survey.dos.state.fl.us/index.aspx?email=corphelp@dos.state.fl.us

----- Original Message-----

From: John Bautista [mailto:kendallparalegal@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Juan Bautista
Sent: Monday, March @7, 2011 4:15 PM

To: corphelp

Cc: juan@royalpharmacydiscount.com

Subject: Royal Pharmacy and Disocunt, Inc, - Doc # P180@0183197

Please note the business address for the subject corporation has changed as we were not able
to establish the business due to zoning issues at the address previously provided. This new
address is the correct and final one:

Royal Pharmacy and Discount, Inc.
D/b/a Royal Med Corp

8765 SW 165 Ave, Suite 106
Miami, FL 33193

Kind regards,
Esther Bautista, President

Royal Pharmacy and Discount, Inc.
(305) 600-6538 Cell
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